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Summit Bechtel

Reserve

JOIN OUR
TEAM

CONTACT US

We are in search of volunteers to come to the
Summit during our 2020 season to assist in
staffing our Health Lodge.   In addition to our
multiple programs running, we will also have
Venturing Fest as and the National Law
Enforcement Exploring Conference.  Ideally,
each week we would have 2-3 teams of a
provider and nurse so that shifts can be spread
out.  While onsite, you will have the
opportunity to get involved with some our our
programs as space and time permit.  You will
sleep in an air conditioned facility with hot
showers.  The only cost for you is your
transportation to and from the Summit.  If you
would like to bring your family, we can make
accommodations in one of the houses at the
Railroad tracks just outside the site.  If you have
an RV that you would prefer to sleep in, we can
make accommodations for that as well. 
 
All volunteers must apply for a Summit Health
Services permit which will give you permission
to practice onsite without having to obtain a
West Virginia license.   The Summit Health
Services permit also provides you with
malpractice insurance while practicing on
Summit property.
 
There are Mount Hope Fire Department EMT’s
onsite at all times to assist you with getting
emergency patients into the Health Lodge. 
You will have UTV or vehicle access onsite.  We
also have a full-time paid staff member in the
Health Lodge to assist you with record
keeping and staff from Raleigh General will be
available to help coordinate outpatient care
and hospital transfers.

ABOUT



Situated in the wilds of West Virginia,

The Summit is a training, Scouting,

and adventure center for the millions

of youth and adults involved in the

Boy Scouts of America and anyone

who loves the outdoors. The Summit

Bechtel Reserve is also home to the

National Scout Jamboree and the Paul

R. Christen National High Adventure

Base which complements the three

existing bases: Philmont Scout Ranch,

Northern Tier and Florida Sea Base.

 

Get ready for the next century of

Scouting. With incredible facilities and

amazing outdoor programs, The

Summit is a place that takes Scouts

and Venturers to the limits of what

they think they can do, and then

pushes them further.

 

The Summit is more than just a place

for Scouts; it’s where future leaders are

shaped.

ABOUT THE SUMMIT

June 14-20

June 21-27

June 2-July 4

July 5-11

July 12-18

July 19-25

July 26-Aug 1

 Need Physicians, Nurses, PA,

APRN, EMT

Preferable to have some experience

and/or comfort level in primary

care, pediatrics, or emergency

medicine.

1 week commitment to staff the

Health Lodge

Work alongside an EMT Paramedic

Bring a small healthcare team with

you if possible

Must be actively in practice or not

be retired more than 3 years

2020

 
DATES OF OPERATION

SUMMARY OF NEEDS

Rewarding volunteer experience  

Sleep in air conditioned facility with hot

showers  

Meals provided in our new dining halls at no

cost to you  

You may bring your family and have them stay

in a house with you for the week  

Learn new skills in wilderness medicine while

working with EMT  

Limited edition patch for your service 

Malpractice coverage for your time at 

The Summit supplied at no cost  

Access to basic and advanced medical supplies   

Access to Raleigh General Hospital   

ALS ambulances and helicopter support if

necessary  

Access to programs such as:

White Water Rafting  

Zip Lines  

Mountain Biking 

Skateboarding  

Paddle-boarding 

ATV riding

Hiking  

Rock Climbing

SUMMARY OF BENEFITS


